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HARVEST PARTY 

   GCBDD Early Intervention hosted a Harvest Party on Friday, 
October 28, 2016 at the Four Oaks building on Dayton-Xenia 
Road.   Approximately 30 families attended and were served 
Harvest Stone Soup, rolls and cookies.  Activity stations were 
set up throughout the building.  The families and staff had a 
fantastic day.   Enjoy the pictures that show the fun that was 
had by all!    


